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COGHSTA MEC BASIKOPO MAKAMU SADDENED FOLLOWING THE 

DEATH OF KGOSHI KHUDUWANE SOLOMON MAMAILA 

MEC for Co-operative governance, Human Settlements and Traditional Affairs, Mr 

Basikopo Makamu hereby sends his heartfelt condolences to the Royal Family of the late 

Kgoshi Khuduwane Solomon Mamaila, his relatives and the entire Mamaila-Kulubetona 

Traditional Council after Kgoshi’s passing. 

“2021 has indeed ended on a very sad note for us as a department, the Provincial 

Government and Limpopo as a whole, as we lost Kgoshi Mamaila, a Senior Traditional 

Leader in Mamaila-Kulubetona village, on the very last day of the year. We mourn with 

Kgoshi’s family, and commit ourselves to shouldering them up in support during this 

difficult time,” explained MEC Makamu. 

The MEC has conveyed his sympathies to the Royal Family of Kgoshi Mamaila and the 

communities he reigned over.  

Robala ka kgotso Kgoshi Mamaila. 

 

Issued by COGSTA MEC’s Office 

Media Enquiries: Hitekani Magwedze (MEC Spokesperson): 071 864 8664 


